SSJVC

A PRIVATE JUNIOR COLLEGE

Date: 9/17/14

To: Carol Crosson, AVP

From: Joseph Holt, CAO 4

Re: Delano address change

Senior Management selected in its September 17, 2014 meeting an appropriate site for the previously
approved Delano campus. Please lead selected staff in preparing a substantive change proposal to
ACCJC-WASC which presents this new campus site for review and approval, including an update of
information submitted for the original site of the proposed Delano campus which was approved in July,
2009.
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